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23" May 2024

SongFest Concert 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

Children from Years 2, 3 & 4 have been invited'to take part in SongFest 2024 which is taking place at
Sedgehill Academy on Tuesday 16th July. It is a wonderful chance to learn songs to perform alongside
pupils from other schools within Lewisham Borough.

The children will walk to Sedgehill Academy accompanied by school staff at 2:20pm. Once settled,
they will prepare for the concert along with the other children from neighbouring schools.

There will be an opportunity for the children to have refreshments before the concert begins.
Children will need a nut-free packed tea and drinks.

The concert will start at 5pm and the doors will open for guests at 4.30pm. The concert should be
finished by 6pm at the latest.

Parents and Carers are welcome to attend the concert free of charge although there will be an
opportunity to donate to the Lewisham Music Bursary Fund.

Please visit Parent Pay to give permission for your child to take part in this event by Tuesday 4™ June
2024.

Yours sincerely
Mrs D Duffus

Head of School
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